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I would love to see SB210 passed. In the years since we have had mail-in ballots, I 

do not believe we have had fair elections. I believe it has been one party the whole 

time. I believe that election fraud is a very real thing and I believe that our state 

especially suffers from this. I would love to see in person voting. We use that as 

civics lessons for my children all of their lives until we couldn't anymore. This is a 

very important make it or break an issue for me 


